
Year 4

Parent Information  



Meet the Team…

4G – Miss Goddard (Head of Year) with 
Mrs Goodyer and Mrs Wood as the LSAs

4H – Miss Hardy with Mrs Elms as the 
LSA

4PC – Miss Pettitt and Miss Crow with 
Mrs Joshi and Mrs Archibald as the 
LSAs



PPA Days

Once a fortnight, on Thursdays, the 
Year 4 classes will be covered for the 
teachers PPA days. The teachers 
covering these classes will be...

4G – Miss Stonehouse

4H – Mrs Happy

4PC – Mrs Barr



PE

PE will be every Wednesday starting 
on Wednesday 16th September. 

The children need to come to school 
wearing their PE kit for the day. 

Please be reminded that PE kit 
is dark shorts, skirts or trousers 
with a white t-shirt.  

Your child may wear either their 
school jumper or a dark jumper.



Daily Timetable
Here is a timetable of a standard  
day in Year 4.

Worship

Maths

Break Time

Handwriting

English

Lunch Time

Book Club/Spelling or Grammar

Topic Work/Science or PE



This Year’s Projects

Autumn 1

Ancient 
Egyptians

Spring 1

Romans

Summer 1

Volcanoes
and 

Earthquakes
Autumn 2

Settlements

Spring 2

Book-led 
project

Summer 2

Anglo-Saxons



Homework
Homework will be set on Google Classroom by 
each Friday starting on Friday 18th September.

Homework will alternate - Maths one week, 
and an English-based task the next.

These will be marked online by the teacher. 



Homework
Each week, we would also like your child to 
practise:

-Rockstars for at least half an 
hour per week (but more is great!)

-Spelling Shed for at least half an 
hour per week (but more is great!) the 
teachers will set the new spellings each week

-We will be resetting logins and giving these 
out over the next couple of weeks



Reading Books

We will be giving out reading books this term 
however we do need to operate in a slightly 
different way. 

The children will have a selection of books to 
choose from on a Friday, they will then keep 
this book for at least a week and return the 
following Friday if they have finished it. 



Multiplication Tests

In Spring 2021, the children will be
sitting a multiplication test set by the 
Department of Education. 

By the end of Year 4, children are 
expected to know all their times tables 
and related division facts up to 12 x 12.

We will be checking what tables the children 
have retained this September, then will move 
them on to progress.



Teaching our Learning 
Behaviours and Values
In Worships this term, we will be re-visiting our 8 
learning behaviours as well as having a 
HeartSmart Worship each week.



Our Reward System
- Verbal praise
- Recognition Points will be awarded 
for learning behaviours, work and 
during lessons
- Star Learners will be awarded each 
Friday
- Class Stars



Communication

To pass on something small, speak to 
us at the door (remember to stay 
behind the yellow line!) 
Alternatively, you can use the Year 4 
email account.

year4@stmarksce.org.uk

mailto:year4@stmarksce.org.uk

